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Carey Certo

From: Public Comments

Sent: Thursday, July 7, 2022 1:08 PM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: FW: Hood Street Subdivision (SUB22-01) - 1641 NW Juneau Ct.

 
 

From: Farhad Balali <farhadbalalii@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, July 7, 2022 11:59 AM 
To: Public Comments <publiccomments@cityofcamas.us> 
Subject: Hood Street Subdivision (SUB22-01) - 1641 NW Juneau Ct. 
 

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the 
email for ITD review. 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I, Farhad Balali, owner of 1641 NW Juneau Ct., am concerned that the new development watershed will overwhelm our 
PRIVATE neighborhood drainage system. I feel the best option is to advise the city that I will only approve the planned 
development if the city makes our street and drainage system a PUBLIC street and drainage system. 
 
Thanks, 
Farhad 
 
-------------------------------- 
Farhad Balali, Ph.D. 
 
Chief Scientist, Volta Charging  
Adjunct Professor, MSOE 
UWM Alumni  
(408)-6282296 
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